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CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members following the Board Meeting

Held on Wednesday 16th November 2016

A Board Meeting was held at Tempe on Wednesday 16th November 2016 and in attendance were
Peter Coles (Chair), Steve Thornton (Secretary), John Eddes, (Treasurer) Jim Nicholls and John Levick.
John Compton and Tricia Vierra attended via SKYPE. The minutes of the previous meeting held on 29th

October 2016 were accept and signed.

Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to during the meeting are:

 The Revised Agreements for Players, Team Captain and Team Managers Agreements to be
finalised as soon as possible.

 Selection of the Eire Cup Team was ratified and an offer to be Team Manager was accepted.
 The upgrade to toilet facilities at Tempe is to commence in early December.
 Reintroduction of regionalisation of CNSW for the coaching, refereeing and event purposes.
 The formation of a CNSW Communication Committee with David Archer as the Chair.
 Clubs to be advised that if a member has multiple handicap cards then from 31 October 2016,

CNSW will only recognise the card showing the lower handicap.
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